
 

 

 

 

5 May 2023   

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Y10 Careers – Work Experience 

A message from Mrs. Barley-Morey 

It has been wonderful to see the varied work experience placements that students have found for 

themselves. The securing of a placement is an invaluable process for students to undertake and the 

skills they have developed will be important additions they can make to their CVs .The use of the 

Grofar careers platform to allow us to ‘go green’ is proving to be a great success and the continued 

use of this will allow students to record their careers journey as they progress through the school. 

In order to maximise the number of students who secure a placement we have extended the deadline 

to May 12th; please do encourage your child to embrace this process. 

For further support or enquiries please do contact Mrs O’Donnell careers@northleamington.co.uk in 

the first instance.  

 

Have a fantastic bank holiday weekend! 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mr B Butler 
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